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Comments: I agree with the letter submitted by the uintah cattlemen association.  It is vital that grazing is

monitored on a allotment by allotment basis.  It wrong be wrong and poor science to do a blanket plan for the

entire forest.  Every allotment is different and needs to be treated as such.  Some grass never will reach the 4

inch stubble whether grazed or not, so why put parameters on something that will not be ever be achieved.

Timber needs not to be limited.  In the plan I believe that only 10-15 percent of the forest can be harvested for

timber. It would be wrong to place such a small limit.  The forest needs to have wood removed in order to

maintain a healthy forest.  The old clear has now filled in with dog hair pine trees that now need to be thinned to

maintain a healthy forest and decrease fuel load.


